
PROPONENT SB 75 

Lorraine Rose - To whom it may concern -  I am asking for you to vote NO on SB48.  This bill 
is wrought with problems, the least of which is that it disenfranchises the votes of true 
South Dakota residents.  There is no way that any county courthouse, or P.O. address 
should be a legal residence for anyone who votes in any South Dakota election or 
primary.  For this same reason, I encourage a no vote on SB73 as well. Because the 
Secretary of State's office cannot even validate if an individual at any of these so called 
"residences" is even a U.S. citizen, I am also asking for a YES vote on SB75, if amended, to 
require citizenship status on state drivers' licenses and permits.    
Sincerely, Lorraine Rose - jamlor@hushmail.com 


